Dear Professor,

The Mathematics Department at Rice University is again sponsoring a small mathematics conference for undergraduate junior mathematics majors. See http://math.rice.edu/~hardt/ugconf/alggeom.html . 

We are writing to ask for your help in finding outstanding students to attend. We anticipate being able to support (transportation, a shared room, most meals) one or two students from your university.  
We believe this will be a very rewarding experience for those attending and hope that you (or your colleagues) will be able to help us.  This year's conference will be held on the weekend of February 10, 11, 12, 2006 at Rice University, and the theme will be Algebraic Geometry.  
Please contact us as soon as possible with the e-mail addresses of the one or two students you suggest.  We are looking for juniors who are thinking of attending graduate school. Thank you.
Best wishes,

Bob Hardt 

Brendan Hassett
Chris Rasmussen

